
Peninsula Corridor Joint Powers Board (PCJPB)    

PUBLIC HEARING & MEETING NOTICE 

Proposed Fare and Fare Structure Changes  

Peninsula Corridor Joint Powers Board (PCJPB), which operates Caltrain, will hold a public meeting 

on 8/21/2023 and a public hearing on 8/28/2023 to receive public comment changes to the Caltrain 

Fare Structure. 

PCJPB will hold a public meeting and public hearing to receive public comment on the following 

Fare Structure Changes: 

• New fare increase schedule 

• Reducing the number of people required to obtain group fare discounts 

• Participation in the regional transfer discount program 

• Open payment acceptance 

 

 Public Meeting 

The Peninsula Corridor Joint Powers Board (PCJPB) invites public comment on the potential 

changes at the hearing. The public may participate via a Zoom web link and/or by phone.  
Monday, August 21st ,2023 at 5 pm  

Zoom Info: https://bit.ly/CaltrainMeetingFares 

        Webinar ID: 83683061437 

Access via Telephone: 1.669.219:1437; Meeting ID: 83683061437 
 

Public Hearing 

 Monday, August 28th ,2023 at 2:30 pm 

(or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard)   

Zoom Info: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81843266625?pwd=aDExTGltUUJSOUc5TkNnbU1QMTR

HUT09   

        Webinar ID: 81843266625 

Access via Telephone: 1.669.900.6833; Meeting ID: 818 4326 6625 

 

Prior to the hearing, comments may be sent by mail, e‐mail, or phone: 

Board Secretary 
Peninsula Corridor Joint Powers Board  

    P.O. Box 3006, San Carlos, CA 94070‐1306 

    changes@caltrain.com1.800.660.4287 (TTY 650.508.6448) 

 
For translation or interpretation assistance, call Caltrain at 1.800.660.4287 at least three 
days before the meeting. 

 

Para traducción llama al 1.800.660.4287; 如需翻譯,請電 1.800.660.4287. 


